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Permission to Share Images of Your Teeth 

 
During your examinations and/or procedures, images of your teeth may be captured in order 

to show the close-up appearance of your teeth to you, the dentist, and in some cases your insurance 

company.  Some of these images are chosen to be shared on our website and/or social media sites in 

order to illustrate a dental condition and/or the results that can be achieved through treatment.  The 

images will be edited to remove all distinguishing characteristics that are not necessary to adequately 

view the teeth; e.g., eyes, nose, chin, etc.  It is important to realize that some prominent 

characteristics may still allow others to identify you.  The images may be posted on our website 

www.gillisanddaltondentistry.com, and/or our social media sites; i.e., Facebook and Twitter.  The 

refusal to allow your images to be posted on the internet, will in no way affect the quality or outcome 

of your treatment.  You may withdraw your consent at any time in writing.  We will then remove your 

pictures from our website and/or social media sites, however full recovery of the image may not be 

possible once it has been made public. 

We would greatly appreciate your assistance in helping us to educate our current and 

prospective patients on the benefits of dental treatment. 

 

I, __________________________ DO hereby give Gillis & Dalton Family Dentistry PLLC permission to 

share images of my teeth on their website and/or social media sites. 

I, __________________________ DO NOT give Gillis & Dalton Family Dentistry PLLC permission to 

share images of my teeth on their website and/or social media sites. 

 

 

Signature of Patient or Parent/Guardian: ___________________________________ Date: _________ 

http://www.gillisanddaltondentistry.com/

